
16th June 2016.

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Commencing September 2016 all books, copies etc will be supplied by the school for a 
single fee of €90*. This amount should be handed to the class teacher in an envelope 
marked with the child’s name and class. If you supply an email address, a receipt will be 
issued to you electronically.

*This fee also includes photocopying, art materials and book rental fee. There is no need 
for any Parent / Guardian to purchase school materials as all requisites will be supplied 
by the school.

Should you have not paid the fee by Thursday September 8th, an individual booklist will 
be issued to you.

We hope that all Parents / Guardians co-operate fully with this system which allows all 
pupils have all their school requirements on the 1st day of the new school year.

The school office will be open from 9am-12pm Monday 29th and Tuesday 30th August to 
allow early payment.

I am, 

Yours sincerely,

__________________
Peter McCabe,
Principal.


